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Billing Taxonomy Requirements  
 (Medicaid) 

 
 

In accordance with Health Care Authority guidelines, Molina Healthcare (Molina) will require a valid 

billing taxonomy code with every claim and encounter effective January 1, 2022. 

Molina will reject any claims without a valid billing taxonomy code. Molina is in the process of 
configuring its systems to reject all claims with missing or invalid billing taxonomy codes.  
 
For more information on billing taxonomy, please visit the healthcare provider taxonomy set guideline 
website:  https://taxonomy.nucc.org.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Provider Services Contact Center at 1-855-
322-4082, Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
 
As always, our goal is to provide you with excellent customer service. We will continue our 
commitment to provide high-quality support and services to our entire provider network.   
 
Thank you for your continued service to Molina members. 
 
 

https://taxonomy.nucc.org/

